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Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

PE Kit expectations at Talavera Junior School.  

 

 

At Talavera, we recognise the importance of PE and the role it has to play in promoting long-term, healthy 

lifestyles. The aim of our PE curriculum is to provide all children with high- quality, inspiring and engaging PE 

lessons which are enjoyable, challenging and accessible to all.  

 

During the previous academic year, we recognised an increasing number of children without PE kits in school. As a 

result of this, children were unable to participate in compulsory PE lessons. At Talavera, we have the expectation 

that children have the following PE kit in school from Monday to Friday each week: 

 

• A red Talavera PE top 

• A pair of black PE shorts 

• A pair of black tracksuit bottoms  

• A pair of trainers 

• An extra pair of socks to be worn during the lesson 

• A jumper during cold weather 

For health and safety reasons, no jewellery should be worn in PE lessons.  

 

This year, we will be taking a new approach with our PE kit expectations. From the start of 

the academic year, we expect that all PE kit is brought into school on a Monday morning; a 

PE kit register will then be taken. Any children without their PE kit will receive a phone call home with the 

expectation that it is brought in the following day. PE kit will then be taken home on a Friday afternoon to be 

washed. In addition to this, children participating in extra-curricular sporting activities will be expected to bring 

in their own sports clothes for this club. Nobody should be wearing their Talavera PE kit as this must stay in 

school throughout the week to ensure that each child’s PE lessons are not affected.  

 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us to ensure that your child receives the very best 

physical education. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

Miss Horner  

PE Lead  

 
 


